Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Baxter, Kathy <Kbaxter@NYSBA.ORG>
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 11:11 AM

To: cja@judgewatch.org

Subject: telephone Message

Ms. Sassower — | received your message. The Association does not have a committee that is charged with reviewing
state budget issues.

e Kathleen R. Mulligan Baxter, General Counsel
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